
October 11, 2021 6:00 PM 

Athletic Committee Meeting 

Present:  Mrs. Pound, Mr. Matson, Mr. Pushchak, Mr. Paris, Dr. Pushchak, Mr. Bloeser, Mr. Morvay, Mrs. 
Lee, Mr. Berlin, Mrs. Bendig, Mrs. Kelley, Mr. Carter, Mrs. Farrell via phone 

Vicki Bendig, Business Manager, presented information regarding the monies collected for the activity 
fee for extra curriculars and the percentage this represented of the total program cost.  Given the small 
percentage, less than 2% of the total cost to run the programs, administration would like to see the 
activity fee eliminated and the monies left in the hands of the parents to use towards supplies as they 
see fit.  After a brief discussion, the Board agreed to add a motion to the October 18th School Board 
agenda eliminating the activity fee beginning with the 2022-2023 school year. 

The Board took a short recess and resumed shortly after 6:30. 

The next item of discussion was girls’ varsity wrestling.  Coaches from the current wrestling club team 
informed the Board that in 5th through 12th grade the club team currently has 15 girls wrestling on the 
club team.  The coaches also relayed to the Board that each year the number of female participants is 
increasing.  After a brief discussion, the Board agreed to add a motion to the October 18th School Board 
agenda sanctioning a female wrestling team at the high school level. 

 


